
Lock picking meeting December 11th

Greetings!
Sorry for the late notice but our next meeting will be tonight- Tuesday, December 11th at 7pm at the Irish Lion. I'll have
some more locks from Thailand with me along with the old stand-bys. Feel free to bring friends and family. For questions
or comments please send mail to contact ]at[ bloomingtonfools dot org. See you there! 

Fraternal Order Of Locksport
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